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Dear Representatives,  I am a Farmer and Rancher operating a small business here 

in Douglas County.  This Bill would increase Taxes on my Business at a time when 

inflation is at an all time high.  Does not seem right that I should pay more when the 

problem is in the populous metropolitan areas.  It is my understanding the Fuel taxes 

should go toward highways and road ways and not be paying for retrofit of Diesels.  I 

support the position of the Oregon Farm Bureau on this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ron Hjort 

Oakland, Oregon 


